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  Attendance Matters 

At Swan Lane Fist School 

The class with the highest 

attendance this week is... 

Class 4C 

98% 

Our whole school value this 

half term is 

Curiosity 

Monday 8th January  

Teacher Training 

Day 

-no children 

In Collective Worship this week, we explored Curiosity for one last time this half term and the 

choir performed for us all in the school hall.  

Our violinists, flutists and Mr. Importante performed for Key Stage 2 in an assembly. 

Tuesday 9th January 

Children return to 

school 

Curiosity Tea Party 
Pupils that displayed our core value of 

‘Curiosity’ this half term were invited to a tea 

party in the staff room with Mrs. Gent and 

Mrs. Reading. The kitchen provided a feast of 

cakes, biscuits, fruit and squash for them to 

enjoy.  Well done to all who attended, we are 

very proud of you! 

As the year draws to a close, we’d like to take 

this opportunity to thank you all for your 

continued support over the last term.  

We’d like to wish you all a wonderful and 

peaceful holiday and we look forward to  

welcoming you all back to Swan Lane in the 

New Year. 

Swan Lane First School 

On Tuesday, our budding violinists and flutists played to 

Key Stage Two in assembly. Their parents were invited to 

watch too. The children did a wonderful job and it was 

fabulous to see so many talented musicians on display,           

including our very own Mr. Importante who played his    

saxophone for us. Well done to all involved! 

Upcoming 

dates... 

Tuesday 9th January 

Year 3 Swimming 

 



     

     

The Enterpisre Workshops took place this 

week. The children had a budget and a   

design brief that they had to work to to  

create a product to sell. We had candles, 

cookies, gift tags and much more. Between us 

we have raised £410 for the School Fund. 

The PLT are raising money to buy a new 

piece of outdoor equipment for the field. 

Thank you! 

The school disco was a huge success and all of the 

pupils and staff had a fabulous time. Thank you 

to Mr. Johnson (he used to teach at Swan Lane) 

who came back to be our DJ for the evening. With 

your support, we raised £500. Thank you! 

Don’t forget that the children return  

to school on Tuesday 9th January 2024. 

The children and staff thoroughly 

enjoyed the Christmas lunch this 

week. A huge thank you goes to our 

kitchen staff for a wonderful meal! 

Songs in the playground 

Songs in the playground felt like the perfect way to get into the 

holiday spirit. The children sang with enthusiasm, as did you   

parents! We hope you enjoyed it as much as we did. 

Remember to go online and book your 

child’s school meals for next half term. 

As a Christmas gift, all 

of our pupils have    

received a selection box to 

bring home with them 

today. Merry Christmas! 


